
Notice of Renewal of Permit  

 

Open-Cut Mining General Permit 0002-MN-AG2 for Eligible Operators of Open-Cut 

Mines Outside of a Stream Channel and Twenty Acres or Less in Size within the State of 

Arkansas 
 

This is to give notice that the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ), Office of 

Land Resources, 5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, Arkansas 72118-5317 at telephone 

number (501) 682-0809, proposes to renew general permit 0002-MN-AG2 for the operation of a 

twenty acre or less sized open-cut mine outside of a stream channel, located within the State of 

Arkansas under the Arkansas Open-Cut Land Reclamation Act. Coverage under this permit 

authorizes the mining of material from a site up to twenty acres in size outside of a stream 

channel once the Notice of Intent for coverage has been approved. At a later date, ADEQ will 

publish a second public notice announcing the draft permit decision to renew the general permit 

and details on a public hearing to be held concerning the renewal of the general permit. Public 

notice, comments, and hearings will be conducted in accordance with Arkansas Pollution Control 

and Ecology Commission (APC&EC) Regulation 8.209 and 8.210 (Administrative Procedures).  
 

Published  January 10, 2018 

Becky W. Keogh, Director, 

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 


